
Language Arts:  

We will be introducing the 
theme of healthy children 
through fun finger plays         
including: Good Exercise, 
Good Foods, and Night, Night 
Rhyme. The children will also 
see the stories Night Time, 
Healthy Habits, and Rise and 
Shine come to life on our 
flannel board. The children 
will also be viewing several 
surprise picture cards on 
health. We’ll also enjoy the 
puppet play Healthy Habits, 
A-P-P-L-E (red, yellow, or 
green), and the book Eating 
the Alphabet. Lastly, we will 
feed our Hungry Puppet 
healthy foods.  

 

 

Concept:  

After discussing healthy and 
unhealthy foods, the children 
will be sorting food into the 
categories healthy or               
unhealthy. We’ll also discuss 

our favorite healthy foods. 
In addition, we will be              
working on shelf jobs to           
review all of the concepts 
introduced.  

Motor:  

The children will be using the 
wooden stairs and the           
rocking boat. The children 
will also get a chance to go 
bowling! We’ll take note on 
how these indoor motor          
activities help to keep our 
bodies healthy. Our activities  

will also help us learn the 
words come and go.  

Craft and Writing:  

The children will get to use a 
variety of art materials this 
week, including: paint, glue, 
dot markers, and crayons! 
They will be using these           
materials to create lots of 
healthy and yummy projects. 
The children will be sponge 
painting and using                   
watercolors!  

 

We are excited to start 
sending our class mascot 
home with all of the                
students, and hearing about 
the fun weekend you had!  

 

 

 

• Monday, 1/18...2021-22 
Summer and Fall            
Registration opens to                   
currently enrolled            
families. Forms should have 
been sent home with your 
child. The summer activity 
fee is $30 per child. If you 
turn in your fall form and fee 
by February 15, half the fall 
registration fee will be due. 
Single Child: $50, Family: 
$75. We look forward to 
another great school year!  

• School Open on Martin          
Luther King Day, 1/18. 

• We are working on a fun 
new Facebook challenge 
amongst the Illinois and 
Florida school. We have 
enjoyed this in the past. 
More details will be provided 
soon. 

• Parent Teacher                              
Conferences...these will not 
be face to face as usual. We 
will be sending home a                    
report card, and allow you to 
schedule a phone conference 
if you choose. Because of 
this, there will be NO                  
PRESCHOOL (9-12)         
CLASSES ON MONDAY,  
FEBRUARY 15-

PRESIDENT’S DAY.  
School will resume for 9-12 
preschoolers on Tuesday, 
February 16. 
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Introductions: 

Letter: Cc 

 

 Review  

Letters:  

Aa and Bb 

Numbers:  

1, 2, 3, and 4  

Colors:  

Red, blue, yellow, green, 
orange, black, brown, and 

purple  

 

 Shapes:  

Circle, and square  

 

 

Have a healthy week!  

Ms. Patti 

Ms. Deanna 

 


